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Dr. Gran accepts award for support of IACN

23:15;22,21 Donald Gran, D.C., M.S.Ed. Dean of Academic affairs at Palmer College Florida was
Discount recognized for his ongoing support of chiropractic education, the IACN and securing the

« Integrate your beautiful Palmer College Campus for the IACN Annual Educational Symposium held on
specialty into Palmer College of Chiropractic campus in Port Orange, Florida.
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IACN 2016 Due$

2016 IACN dues are due on January
1, 2016, but don't sweat it. You
have a 60 day grace period. After
that however, it gets more dicey.
Current IACN Bylaws state," Any
Member whose required dues,
assessments, or other fees for a
calendar year are not paid by March
1st of that year shall be considered
“in arrears” and all membership
benefits and services will be
suspended at that time."

We appreciate the increased cost of
the duess as we did have
tremendous expenses to pay off,
including legal and accounting and
IRS fees. We are planning an
aggressive 4 track educational class
for 2016, with high profile speakers.

Most importantly, there have been
huge changes in the health care
system, and we want to get our docs
properly credentialed to conform to
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IACN also presented a check in the amount of $500 to Palmer College of Chiropractic for
their generous donation of their College Campus Facility.

IACN Distinguished Service Awards were awarded to:
Dr. Jeffery Ross
Dr. Paul Dickerson

Dr. Michael Major

TACN Receives Thank You From Palmer College

An edited copy of the letter can be seen below.

PALMER

College of Chiropractic

Dear International Academy of Chiropractic Neurology:

Thank you so much for your gift to Palmer College of Chirepractic’s Florida Campus. Your
donation supports our commitment to excellence and leadership in chiropractic education, patient
care and research.

Gifts to the Palmer Annual Fund allow us to create business development programs, provide
additional student scholarships, and allow for many other opportunities that enhance the student’s
overall college experience. Some of Palmer’s recent accomplishments include:

#  Student scholarships of $2,534,632 were awarded, a 6.7 percent increase from the previous year.
e Palmer’s Center for Business Development offered 23 business models, benefitting
approximately 450 students.

» Palmer’s clinical pro-bono care totaled $3,993,020, a 9.8 percent increase from the previous year.

With gratitude,
Ssudr. < \andon l}lwﬁ_@{,&-

Susan L. VanderJeugdt
Development Officer

IACN 2016 Symposium

From here forward, all IACN Annual Symposia will be held on the 1st weekend in November. This

year the date is November 4-6, 2016. The 2016 Symposium will again be held on the campus of
Palmer College of Chiropractic in Port Orange Florida. The Banquet will be held at the beautiful
and BRAND NEW Residence Inn - Marriott - Daytona Beach Oceanfront. More information will
follow in subsequent Newsletters.

IACN - 2015

There is no barometer by which the 2015 IACN Symposium can be measured without setting a new
record. Over 80 attendees and 9 speakers over 3 days assembled at Palmer College of Chiropractic
Florida for the professions most in depth classes on electrodiagnosis and neurology. Here are a few

pics...
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new health care laws which
recognize our specialty and make
our docs more attractive in
interdisciplinary settings. So, this
year your membership will include
full credentialing with the
International Board of Chiropractic
Specoialties (IBCS) and online CE
tracking (typically $200).

Credentialing is an important and
necessary first step in general
recognition by the US health care
system the chiropractic specialist.
Current IACN members will be
contacted in the 1st quarter of 2016
by the IBCS for primary source
verification of your credentials. IBCS
will certify your credentials and post
them to the public. You will also be
able to see online what CE you have
accrued through IACN.

Also, IACN is supporting our 1st
student club and plan 2 more for
2016 and we are planning to defend
our docs at the state board level,
and a dozen other projects. We need
to keep the dues at this level in
order to continue to supply services
and grow our organization. We do
not want to fail due to inadequate
funding. We have a few years time
to make up.

IACN members will see a box
reminding you of the membership
dues when they log into their IACN
account. Click the box and you can
renew entirely online.

Join the Discussion!

The IACN website now has a NEW
Discussion Forum, moderated by
IACN member Michael Major, DC.
Dr. Major has extensive experience
in digital communications, and
stands ready to facilitate any and all
appropriate discussions. Let's put
him to work!!!

Members who have past, but
never forgotten... rest in peace
our dear friends. We miss you.

Tony Cacioppo, DC
Julian Vickers, DC
Frank Cartica, DC

=== ™
Tony Caccioppo, DC
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Julian Vickers, DC

Dr. Frank R. Cartica

Welcome Our New Diplomates & Fellows

The following doctors have passed all parts of the examination and are now awarded Diplomates of
the International Board of Chiropractic Neurology (DIBCN). Congratulations and welcome aboard!

Diplomates
Dr. Jonathon Beck

Dr. Anthony Inglese

Dr. Thomas McLaughlin
Dr. Jefferey Ross

Dr. Jay Schwartz

Dr. Vince Sferra
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Dr. Scott Syracuse
Dr. Ty Trudeau
Dr. Kali A. Richey

The following doctors have shown outstanding service and loyalty to the IACN and were Awarded
Fellows of the IACN (FIACN). Congratulations and welcome aboard!

Fellows
Dr. Vanessa Wilczak

Dr. Harry Chambarry
Dr. Mike Hall

Dr. Carlos Halwaji
Dr. Amy Horton

Dr. Yun Kim

Dr. Mark Losagio

Dr. Michael Major
Dr. Greg Olson
Dr. Donald Pfau
Dr. George Resnick
Dr. Jeff Ross

Dr. Gary Smith

Dr. Christian Carollo

Dr.Ron Brodkin
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